
Davis High School Community Council Minutes 
March 27, 2019 

6:30 a.m. 
 
Attendees:  Greg Wilkey, Bradley Chapple, Corrine Barney, Robyn Lawson, Shanna Barker, Kate 
Niederhauser, Julie Taylor, Janell Tidwell, Gregg Laub, Lance Thaxton, and Ian Johnson. 
 
Council Chair Shanna Barker welcomed the Council and reviewed the minutes from last meeting.  
Gregg Laub motioned for approval.  Kate Niederhauser seconded the motion.  The minutes were 
approved.   
 
The student officer Ian Johnson reported that elections and a lot of other activities are going on.  All 

are going well.  The civil rights assembly was outstanding. 

 

Kate Niederhauser reported that the PTA is wrapping up activities, and is in need of board 
members.   
 
Principal Wilkey discussed the community council election process.  Elections will begin around the 

end of April.  He also gave an update of the accreditation results.  The surveys were generally 

positive.  Five areas with the lowest survey results are being addressed.  One area is community 

partnership and engagement. 

 

Principal Wilkey shared with the Council that pursuant to the Teacher and Students Success Act 

(TSSA), the school will receive TSSA funds in addition to the Trust Lands Funds next year.  It is 

anticipated that Davis High will receive approximately $100 per student.  There are restrictions on 

use of TSSA funds similar to Trust Lands funds.  As this is new legislation, more guidance will be 

forthcoming.  Nevertheless, the Council will be able to provide inputs on expenditure of TSSA funds. 

 

The Council discussed next year’s proposed budget to include some amended requests.  Lance 

Thaxton motioned to approve next year’s budget.  Gregg Laub seconded the motion.  All Council 

members presented voted to approve the proposed budget.  Next year’s budget was approved. 

 

Shanna Barker informed the Council that there is an upcoming meeting to finalize the Trust Land 
budget.   Based on the outcome of that meeting, the Council may need to meet again on 1 May 
2019.  However, if there is no need to meet after the Trust Land meeting, the Council will not meet 
again for this school year.  Gregg Laub motioned that the meeting be adjourned.  Lance Thaxton 
seconded the motion, and the meeting was adjourned.   
 


